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Resource Centre 
 
The Resource Centre continues its ministry of providing resources for the people and parishes. 
We find we are moving into more of a maintenance mode as we feel we have the right size of a 
library for our territory. We continue to do some culling and adding of books to keep us 
current. We are also only too glad to research and find resources for individuals and parishes. 
We will no longer be sending books for loan from the library to one day workshops around the 
area. Rev. Len Fraser, as Regional Dean of the northern area has a box of giveaway books 
available to the north and the Rev. Peter Van der Leelie will have a box of giveaway books for 
the Assembly that will stay in his area. Our hours at the office have been changed to 10:00 am - 
2:00 pm on Fridays but we are always available for any needs you may have by contacting us 
through email.  apciresourcecentre@shaw.ca   
 
Anglican Fellowship of Prayer 
 
This ministry continues to deepen in APCI as our parish reps work with the clergy on the place 
of prayer in our lives both within our parishes and our individual lives. We had good response 
from many on a prayer practice from the parish and those have been displayed on a poster that 
is available to the parishes. We will be having a Chapel available for quiet time at Assembly this 
year with information available as well. We have a sampling here at the Resource Centre of 
many of AFP’s material and resources can be ordered directly from their website. 
www.anglicanprayer.org      
 
We thank you for the opportunity of this ministry. 
 
 
 
Gordon and Mary Dove 
Resource Centre Coordinators   

mailto:apciresourcecentre@shaw.ca
http://www.anglicanprayer.org/

